
Christina Stacey - RE: MMC Cath Lab 4 - Renovations permit 

Good afternoon Christina,
Thanks for reaching out. The building is the Richards Wing. Sorry for not documenting that. Thanks, Gus

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 12:01 PM
To: Gus Doughty <gdoughty@langfordandlow.com>
Subject: MMC Cath Lab 4 ­ Renovations permit

Hi Gus,

One quick question on the permit application for the Cath Lab renovation - project appears to be on the 8th 
floor but could you let me know which building it is in?

Thanks,
Chris

From: Gus Doughty <gdoughty@langfordandlow.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/1/2016 12:36 PM
Subject: RE: MMC Cath Lab 4 - Renovations permit
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